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HHT Committee

From: kathryn snyder <kathrynkms80@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 11:46 AM
To: HHT Committee
Subject: Front Street Apartments/Attn Sarah F Pajimola

My  concern is about the changes that will occur on 08/2019 and the increase in rent with the change in 
management.  I am an 81 year widow and have lived here for 12  years.  I live below poverty level and would 
not be able to afford to live here any longer.  I am very stressed. I have checked on pubic housing and there is a 
3 to 5 year wait.  I have mild cognative disorder and many other health problems. 
I don't know what to do. Losing sleep just thinking about , will have a place to live. 
Thank you in advance for any help for my neighbors and myself. 
 
Kathryn Snyder 
1122 Kenui Circle 
Lahaina, HI 
8082816909 


